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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 14th October 2014 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 4 would like to invite you to our first Autumn Term assembly on Monday 20th October 2014 

at 2:45pm. We apologise that this is a different date to previously advertised, however our Rock 

and Roll Singing Day has been set on the Wednesday which was the date previously advertised for 

this assembly. 

Fitting in with our current topic of World Kitchen, we will be creating a TV programme style 

assembly for you to enjoy, based on the cooking show ‘Ready, Steady, Cook’. Some children will be 

preparing dishes which will be sampled by members of staff and you will be able to vote for the 

one you believe deserves the title ‘Norwood Year 4 Ready Steady Cook Champion’. 

A number of children will also be sharing some of the learning they have been involved in through 

the term, and there will be an opportunity for you to try some of the food the class will have 

prepared earlier in the day. There will be vegetable paella and mini pizzas to tantalise your taste 

buds. 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday and ask that you sign in at the office and arrive in time 

for a prompt 2:45pm start. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller  Mrs Z Fenwick  Mrs J Dunkley  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 

 


